

Notice

Starting April 25th, 2022, city employees will be cleaning up materials on and around headstones and gravesites. The city reserves the right at any time to remove mounds and resod the grave. No hedges, fences or enclosures of any kind will be permitted on or around lots. Artificial decorations are allowed from 11/15-3/15 and flags and emblems can be used for a five-day period around May 30th. Potted plants, artificial decorations may be placed on special occasions such as Memorial Day, birthdays, anniversaries etc. but will need to be removed within five days. These items will need to be kept close to the base of the headstone. For questions, please contact City Hall at 319-524-2050 ext. 2210